September 24, 2010

Richard Bajana 10643 Weymouth St Suite 103 Bethesda, MD 20814

Dear Richard,

The purpose of this letter is to thank you for the exceptional landscape service you provided at our home recently.

From start to finish your team surpassed my expectations. You were consistently and readily available by email, often responding within a matter of minutes. In addition, you asked thoughtful questions and made suggestions about how we could achieve our desired result. In addition, on the day of the work you arrived on time, with all materials prepared, and consulted with us frequently in order to make sure we were pleased with the outcome. Last, you offered additional advice and ideas to create the landscape environment we desired moving forward.

In all our time of working with landscape contractors and companies, your service was by far the best. I hope to continue to be a long time customer and would highly recommend your service to anyone.

Sincerely,

Brookeville, Maryland

Sarah & Jorge Sirgo